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Mr. Steven C. Sholly
Technical Research Associate
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 1101 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-84-237

Dear Mr. Sholly:

This is the final response to your letter dated March 30, 1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), that
NRC make all records related to a contract under NRC FIN A-3320 publicly
available at the Public Document Room (PDR).

The document listed on Appendix A is responsive to your request and is
being placed in the PDR. You may obtain access to this record by presenting
a copy of this letter to the PDR or by requesting folder FOIA-84-237
under your name.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

O
eY b

J. 1. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: Appendix A
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APPENDIX A

1. 2/23/82 Letter to Paul Boehnert from H. C. Pfefferlen re: Response to
Request for Infonnation w/ attachment: GESSAR II - Rev. 4l-

Attachment D to Rrsponse 38.32 - General Electric's 2D Marker-
and-Cell Pool Swell Analytical Model - Figures D-1 through D-4.
Figurc D-5 through D-9 Not Attached - Contain Proprietary
Infomation
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